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You will soon receive communication from the New York State Insurance Fund regarding you Workers’ Compensation policy. We are sending you a copy of this communique through our email blast program for your immediate review. 
Please know that we are available to assist you should you have any questions. Not just for this issue but for any questions you may have regarding your Workers’ Compensation policy. Hamond Safety Management remains fully operational during this challenging time and will continue to be there for you.

Hamond Safety Management- 1-800-285-2258

_________________________________________
[bookmark: _GoBack]Subject: NYSIF: A Message to Our Policyholders

Dear Policyholder,
 
Extraordinary times call for extraordinary solutions. As the coronavirus (COVID-19) takes its toll on New York businesses, NYSIF stands ready to help by lowering your premium to reflect current business conditions and extending payment terms to those who need them. 
 
We realize that some of our policyholders may be experiencing financial difficulties at this time. If you’ve experienced a significant decrease in your payroll, please contact your Policy Representative or Safety Group Manager to lower your premium. If you are experiencing coronavirus-related financial difficulties, we can adjust your premium payments to help meet your financial situation. To contact your Policy Representative, please visit our website at nysif.com, click “Get Policy Help” and have your policy number handy. 
 
For those policyholders who do not have a NYSIF online account, we strongly encourage you to sign up; it’s simple and easy. Having an online account will allow you to access important, up to date policy information and will allow NYSIF to quickly and effectively communicate vital information to you. To create a NYSIF online account, please visit our website at nysif.com. 
 
There are a number of organizations offering coronavirus-related financial assistance. Below are two you may find helpful. 
 
NYC Small Business Services (grants to support your payroll and interest free loans) 
https://www1.nyc.gov/site/sbs/businesses/covid19-business-outreach.page
 
Small Business Administration (low interest loans)
https://www.sba.gov/page/coronavirus-covid-19-small-business-guidance-loan-resources
 
As always, NYSIF remains committed to meeting the needs of you and your employees. We want to help you and your business during the difficult days and weeks ahead. Thank you.

Betsy McCormack
Assistant Director of Customer Service/PIO
Customer Service Department
                 __________________________________________________________________
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